Ali Trust College Islamabad

Announcement

It is with great pleasure that we announce our shining student, Faheem
Ullah , from class [oh , has been selected for the under-19 Pakistan cricket
team. He will represent Pakistan in the upcoming Srilankan tour. He is the
first one from Qilla Saif ullah, Balochistan who has been selected for Intl,

cricket tournament. ATC is proud of you. Many congratulations!
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